
  

      

 

 

 

 

 
Sending and Receiving Deliveries from Roseburn Terrace 
While the works for the CCWEL project are underway the loading and parking bays on      
Roseburn Terrace will need to be suspended. There will be several weeks where no loading or 
parking will be permitted on either side of the street. 
  
In order to accommodate business requirements, we have introduced additional loading        
opportunities, marked by double yellow lines and advisory signs, in nearby side roads. These 
have been installed on Roseburn Gardens, Roseburn Street, Murrayfield Place and Wester 
Coates Terrace. 
  
Loading and unloading is permitted from double yellow lines. If a Parking Attendant identifies a 
vehicle waiting in these areas, a five minutes observation period will be allowed to ascertain if 
loading and unloading activities are taking place. If, during this time, such activities are         
observed a further 30 minutes will be allowed to complete the task. 
  
Loading activity is the process of delivering or collecting goods or loading or unloading a vehicle 
from nearby premises, provided that it is necessary for the vehicle to be there by virtue of the 
bulk or weight of the articles concerned. 
 

Further information and keeping in touch 

Keep up to date with the project www.edinburgh.gov.uk/ccwel - which also has information 
such as construction designs, consultation report and planned traffic management. 

#Edintravel has all the latest traffic management and disruption information. 

Queries about the project, please email the City of Edinburgh Council 

• ccwel@edinburgh.gov.uk 
 

For any urgent queries about the construction, you can speak to the team on site or contact 
Balfour Beatty 

• 02038 102 345 
• pressoffice@balfourbeatty.com  
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